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January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are very pleased with the response from Year 9 students towards the Pathways to the 
future process. 

All students have received a physical copy of the booklet. It has come to my attention that 
the history assessment on page 12 does not reflect the new course which is being 
introduced. Therefore, the correct assessment details for history should be: 

Paper 1: British history (Migration and Elizabethans) 40% 

Paper 2: History around us 20% 

Paper 3: World history (Viking expansion and Living under Nazi Rule) 40% 

A reminder that the course videos, booklet and parent information evening can be found on; 

https://bottishamvc.org/pathways-to-the-future-2023-24/  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs E Marshall 
Transition Lead 
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